
              
 
 
 
            INSTRUCTIONS FOR RETURNING A BALLOT BY MAIL IN PERSON 
 
A ballot may only be returned in person by the ACTUAL VOTER and must show identification at 
the time of delivery.  Ballots are delivered to the Early Voting Clerk at the Goliad Memorial 
Auditorium, 925 S. U.S. Hwy. 183, Goliad, Texas, during Early Voting (Oct. 13 – Oct. 30) at the 
designated dates and times of operation.  On Election Day the ballots may be delivered to the 
Goliad County Clerk’s Office, 127 N. Courthouse Square, Goliad, Texas. 


